
 

 

 

Provider Alert 

MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice  

Updates to the Provider Manual  

Effective June 1, 2022 
 
We have made a few updates to the MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice Provider Manual.  
Please be sure to take the time to review the content as this is an extension of your existing contract. All 
changes and updates will be effective June 1, 2022.  
 
Provider Manual available under the For Maryland HealthChoice Providers section of the MedStar Family 
Choice website at MedStarFamilyChoice.com or directly via Bit.ly/MFCPRManual. 
 
For questions related to the MedStar Family Choice Maryland Health Choice Provider Manual, contact the 
MedStar Family Choice Provider Relations Department at 800-905-1722 or  
mfc-providerrelations2@medstar.net.  
 
 
 
 

http://www.medstarfamilychoice.com/
https://bit.ly/MFCPRManual
mailto:mfc-providerrelations2@medstar.net

